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Heller Congratulates Fulbright 

Scholarship Winner 
(Washington, DC) – U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement about Fulbright Scholarship recipient Akta Jantrania.  Jantrania is a resident of Henderson and was selected by the J. William Fulbright Foreign Scholarship Board to be an English Teaching Assistant in Korea. 
“It is an extraordinary achievement to receive the Fulbright Scholarship.  This prominent award allows our nation’s best and brightest to represent America in countries around the world.  I want to congratulate Akta Jantrania on this prestigious honor,” said Heller.  
Congress created the Fulbright Program in 1946 to foster mutual understanding among nations through educational and cultural exchanges.  Today the Fulbright Program is the U.S. Government's premier scholarship program and promotes cross-cultural interaction around the world.  Past award recipients include such notables as Writer Maya Angelou, Nobel Economist Milton Friedman, and Pulitzer Prize winner and author John Updike.       
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